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SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Finklea, Hendrick & Blake, LLC is pleased to announce that it is accepting applications for 

scholarships for high school seniors seeking to fulfill their expectations.  This is the fourth 

year the firm has sponsored these scholarships.  We offer these as a sign of appreciation for 

the support the community has shown our business. Last year we were surprised by the 

overwhelming participation with 100 students submitting applications. Upon reviewing the 

applications, we were encouraged by how many of our applicants were worthy of recognition, 

humbled by the significant achievements of the applicants, and inspired by the many 

obstacles students overcame to reach this point in their educational path.  This year we are 

committed to awarding $10,000 of scholarships to at least fifteen applicants in varying 

amounts up to $750.00.  

We will be awarding scholarships for high school seniors graduating in 2025. These 

scholarships will be awarded to seniors attending high school in the Pee Dee Region who 

intend to further their education at a technical college, junior college, or four-year university. 

To apply, the student must complete the attached application and return it by mail to Finklea, 

Hendrick & Blake, LLC., P.O. Box 1317, Florence, SC 29503 or by email to 

cgainey@finklealaw.com by April 7, 2025, 10:00 A.M. The applicant should provide a 

transcript of his/her grades or a report card and provide proof of acceptance or application to 

an accredited institution of higher education.  Scholarships will be awarded based on the 

substance of the information shared on the application, interest in a field which directly or 

indirectly relates to the legal profession, geographical location in the Pee Dee, Godly world 

view and service to the community.  

We would appreciate you sharing this Scholarship opportunity with your graduating Seniors.   

Sincerely,  

 

Gary I. Finklea, Managing Partner 

Finklea, Hendrick & Blake, LLC 
 

mailto:cgainey@finklealaw.com

